tem

uildings rounds ommittee eeting inutes ecember hinese eritage Room pm - pm

indicates attendance		
Attendees:	Email	Phone
ia asey	caseymia fhdaedu	
Sam onnell	connellsamuel fhda edu	
ike iefenbach	diefenbachmike fhda.edu	
argo obbins	dobbinsmargo fhda edu	
rt einrich		
heinrichart fhda edu		
ndrew orng ahorng gmail com		
urt ueg	huegkurt fhda edu	
ynn c omas		
mccomasiynn fhda edu		
ohn ummert	mummertjohn fhda edu	
rank Nunez		·
nunezfrancisco fhda edu		
rin Ortiz	ortizerin fhda edu	
enise Perez		
perezdenise fhda edu		
aphne Small	smalldaphne fhda edu	
nnette Stenger	stengerannette fhda.edu	
ay Thornton	thornontonkay fhda edu	
renda Visas		
davisvisasbrenda fhda ed	u	
Russell Wong		
wongrussell foothill edu		
CC: President's abinet		

1000 0	Commerce Donation of	Visas	This
tema	Campus Posting	VISas	
	oGuidelines have been submitted to the		topic was the
n .	Roundtable The document was not		focus of today's
	breceived favorably and we are		meeting We
le	awaiting comments		reviewed
omplete			suggestions for
			revisions
			submitted by
			Ortiz and T
			avoren
			new draft will
			be distributed
			for comments to
			all of the
			members
			cademic and
			lassified
			Senates and the
			dmin ouncil
			and Pyland
			by November
			by Novariba
			12/8/09 The
			focus of today's
			meeting was
			again the
			revision of the
			posting policy
			The ommittee
			reviewed
			revisions
			brought
			forward by Small and
			Sman and Ortiz Visas
			will work with
			Small to
			incorporate the

	Next months to sas will be buil 12/18/109 The	Э		
easure	boards for both public and Schemutic			
Site	asey has suggested havingawings v	vill be		
mprover	nboards centrally located and cermp/ete jin	anuary		
ent	them from buildings where itanislutheafevi	II be		
andsca	pto access them suggestion brooking to t	:he		
e Project	made for two locations one in the h			
Update	"concrete courty and naridate	for		
	status and u	updates		
	Visas to check with e	\	isas/	12/8/09 fter
iscuss	nza to find out how they have been			meeting with
ion	ordering their bronze plaques for			the landscape
regardin	memorial benches			architects they
g the	onation would include			have suggested
process	the cost of materials and the remainder			using the
for	could be given to the foundation under			fountain by
initiatin	the persons name as a gift			ppreciation
ga	process and procedures			allasa
memori	will need to be developed at a			memorial site
al	later			This area is
plaque	time by the ommittee			included in the
once the				budget the
location				other location
has				above the
been				amboo
determi				arden is not
ned				We could have
				memorial bricks
				and it is a very
				visible location
				that could really
				serve a
				"purpose"

	asey has suggested having boards centrally located and renthem from buildings where it is to access them suggestion with made for two locations one in the concrete courty and the other between the libration of you have seen bullet boards that you would like the ommittee to review please sufficients.	on use of the state of the stat	12/8/09 Please bring any photographs or ideas for "bulletin boards" or kiosks to the next meeting for discussion
Next eeting anuary 1:00-2:00 Presidents Conference Room, Room 1901			